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Secretary Report – for March 10, 2025, BoD Meeting 
By David M. Umeda 
 
 
MINUTES: If your presence is virtual, please help make the transcript as helpful as possible by speaking 
clearly into your microphone and more slowly than if present. 
 
Highly recommend that if your Report is contained in a last-minute email MESSAGE that you consider 
a “cc” to the Secretary (many are sent to the Treasurer instead). 
 
UPDATES: Please refer to AMLC Report on upcoming Survey for Professional Associates and 
Associates. 
 
GMM gentle reminder: Because this offers a chance for members to interact with the BoD, your 
presence is vital (in person or virtual) on Thursday, March 27. 
 


